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ACTION NEEDED 

Society chapters and sections are encouraged strongly to prepare position statements that 
identify local needs for the 1995 Farm Bill. Such statements can be extremely effective in 
convincing public officials, landowners, and other stakeholders that wildlife should be an 
important component of agricultural policy. The enclosed documents may be used in preparing 
your position statement and to communicate wildlife management concerns to your congressional 
delegation, federal agricultural agency officials, farm and conservation organizations. 

Additional copies of The Wildlife Society 1995 Farm Bill: Wildlife Options in 
Agricultural Policy, Technical Review 95-1, can be ordered through The Wildlife Society at: 
5410 Grosvenor Lane, Bethesda, MD 20814, (301)-897-9770, Fax: (301) 530-2471. The cost is 
$4.00 for members and $6.00 for non-members. Single copies of the How Much Is Enough? 
report can be ordered from the Wildlife Management Institute, 110 I 14th Street, NW, Suite 80 I, 
Washington, DC 20005. 

Please contact me if you need additional information to get involved in making wildlife a key 
component of the 1995 Farm Bill. 

Sincerely, 

Jio .. • #,/?/. ~-
Thomas M. Franklin 

Wildlife Policy Director 
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